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Enriching educational opportunities for all of Lebanon Township 

 

Dear Parents and Community Members, 
 

The Lebanon Township Education Foundation (LTEF) was established in 2006 by 
Lebanon Township Community Members to provide educational enrichment within 
Lebanon Township. Last year, ongoing community generosity enabled us to complete 
the Woodglen Sport Court. This year, the LTEF plans to fund an integrated audio/video 
system for the Valley View auditorium. This system will be used at special school 
programs, parent programs, all school meetings, assemblies, and on numerous other 
occasions. Additionally, the LTEF Board has already voted to fund several teacher 
grants. In the coming weeks, we will be donating devices to bring technology to our 
Kindergarten classrooms, a new 3D projector for the fourth grade team, incentives for 
the third grade running program, and new software for the resource program! 
 

Our continued success depends on the generosity of community members like you! We 
need your support to help us meet our $10,000 goal! If you haven’t donated yet, please 
do so today! We welcome donations to this campaign in any amount!  Donations of 
$100 or more will be recognized on our website and a plaque inside Woodglen. 
 

Visit our website to donate through PayPal: http://ltefuture.org/donate 
 

Donations can also be mailed to: LTEF at PO Box 431 Glen Gardener NJ 08826 
 

We thank you for support and wish you a very happy holiday season! 
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